
Dear families 
  
Over the next day, your child/children will be receiving a class email from their class 
teacher. Every child in the class will be receiving the same email. This has been 
carefully thought through to ensure your child knows they are kept in mind by 
school staff. Teachers will be offering new ideas for age-related learning and ways to 
keep busy during school closure time. The class website pages will also be refreshed 
regularly. Check out Ms Horne's story reading video on Opal's class page! 
  
Please be assured, there is no pressure attached to this; please see this as a 
supportive measure for your family. We're all facing a change in circumstances and 
it will take time for us to get into new routines and habits. Don't feel pressured to 
suddenly start home learning! Class teachers are not expecting parents/carers to 
replicate what goes on at school but do keep any learning or creations that your 
children make to celebrate with us upon their return to school. 
  
On that note, please understand that teachers are also adapting to a new way of 
working. Should you need to be in touch with the class teacher regarding your 
child's learning, teachers will respond during school hours only. Please be mindful 
that teachers won't be able to respond to lots of individual requests. Hopefully we're 
making things supportive enough that you'll find answers to any questions on the 
school's website. We're continually reviewing and refining how we're working 
through this time. If you have any urgent worries or concerns, please send these 
straight through to head@st-day.cornwall.sch.uk or lvallance@st-
day.cornwall.sch.uk.  
  
Thanks for your continued support and flexibility at this time.  
Laura Vallance 
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